
A G.I.R.L. Journey 

 

Connections 
We celebrate two end of year holidays in my house. We celebrated the first one 
physically distant but together each night, lighting candles on the Menorah over Zoom. It 
was actually very pretty with all of those candles burning in four different homes.  And 
the next one will be over Zoom too.  I am not sure how I am going to get to taste those 
traditional Christmas cookies but regardless we will find a way to celebrate together - 
apart. Holidays for me mean family and connection. People the world over celebrate 
different holiday’s at all different times of the year. I hope that whatever you celebrate, 
you will get to really connect with the ones you love, however that looks this year.  My 
very best wishes to all for a healthy and joyful holiday season. 

Sincerely, 
Pattie Hallberg, CEO 
Girl Scouts of Central and Western Massachusetts 
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